
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Titans Newsletter 
 
The box lacrosse season has wrapped up! We are very 

proud of our SP Titans Minor Box Lacrosse Club for all 

the hard work and determination they showed throughout 

this roller coaster of a season.  At the very least we have 

all learned how resilient we really can be!  

Huge SHOUT OUT! To all our hardworking volunteers.  

Without them this season would not have existed.  They 

are the ones that persevered through all the opening and 

closing due to Covid and we want to whole heartedly 

thank each volunteer.  From our hard-working executive 

members to our coaches and assistants, to all the 

volunteers to helped along the way, what a great job you 

all did!  

EXCITING NEWS! GELC is hosting a new winter 

league.  Ages U10-U16,  Separate division for Girls! 

 

For more information, please check our website or the 

GELC website.  They both have a FAQ section. 

EVEN MORE EXCITING NEWS! 

GELC is hosting development camps for our younger 

players.  Ages 6- 11. 

 

For more information, www.gelc.ab.ca  
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http://www.gelc.ab.ca/


Please check your emails for more information coming 

soon regarding the AGM for the Sherwood Park Titans 

Minor Box Lacrosse.    We will have information for the 

volunteer positions that will need to be filled for next 

season.  We anticipate and look forward to a growing 

registration for our Titans box lacrosse club. Registration 

is expected to open in January of 2022. 

Always check the website for latest info. 

www.sherwoodparktitans.ca 

 

Updated Bingo volunteer information. 

As you may already know, Bingo’s are being allowed to 

run again in Edmonton.  This means we have 

opportunities to earn fundraising dollars for our club.  As 

part of the GELC, we have the unique privilege of being 

able to access these events in Edmonton.    

 

The Bingo we have access to is held at the Fort Road 

Bingo Hall. 13403 Fort Rd NW, Edmonton, AB.  Easy 

to get to from Sherwood Park and lots of parking.  

 

There are a few different volunteer shifts with different 

start and end times. Typically shifts are 10:15-3:30 pm 

and 4:15-9:30pm.  Currently there is no walking around 

involved in these shifts. All the volunteer jobs are ones in 

which you are sitting down. For your shift, we will also 

provide you with a meal. 

 

Lisa M is our fabulous coordinator for these volunteer 

shifts.  When you have completed the shift, you would 

receive a $100 credit towards the season that can be put 

towards your registration.  These are tracked by our 

Titans registrar Kim Couturier and Lisa Mitchell our 

Titans Fundraising coordinator.   These credits are held 

for you, and you can use them for next season 

registration.  If you want information when these shifts 

are available, send her an email ask to be added to her 

master list.  Lisa.Mitchell@shaw.ca 

 

The GELC is advertising a 

paid position for Lead Instructor for the GELC Winter 

Development Program.  www.gelc.ab.ca 

The GELC requires a Competitive Introduction Trained 

Coach to work with the GELC office on the delivery of 

our Winter Development Program. If you understand the 

drive to compete but believe in balancing that with 

mentorship, we want to meet you. 

Availability weekends and weeknights as required. The 

ability to work with young children is imperative. The 

Coach, Leads and Supervises the team in all practices, 

games, and activities. Establish practice plans in 

consultation with assistant coaches. Plan the formulation 

of individual practices providing an enthusiastic, 

encouraging, and fun environment. To create a strong 

learning environment and instill in the participants the 

desire to play lacrosse. 

Qualifications Required: Strong leadership skills, the 

ability to engage adults and children, promote the sport of 

lacrosse in a positive manner. Committed to athlete 

development. 

Successful Criminal Record Check. 

Competitive Introduction Trained  

Remuneration dependent on experience. ($25.00 to $35.00 

an hour) Part Time (Minimum) 6 hours a week. Expected 

Start Date October 1st, 2021  

Please send resume to edmlax@telus.net 

 

www.facebook.com/SherwoodParkTitansLacrosse 

www.instagram.com/sherwoodparktitanslacrosse 

https://twitter.com/sherwood_titans 
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